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Special Seruices

Sunday 1st November - All Saints’ Day
8.00am  Holy Communion

10.30 am  Festival Eucharist
630 pm Choral Evensong

Monday 2nd November - All Souls’ Day
7.30 pm

Sunday 8th November
3.00 pm Remembrance Day Service

Advent Sunday 29th November

CHURCH SERVICES

Commemoration of the Faithful Departed

Regular Services

Sundays
8.00 am Holy Communion

10.30 am Parish Eucharist (except 8th
Nov. when there will be a Family Service )

Monday 9th & 23rd November
2.15 pm The Little Fishers

Wednesdays
1030 am Holy Communion

Monthly Team Evensong

6.00 pm Sunday 15th November
at St Martin’s, Welton

26th Sept. Jonathan BACK and Nicola FOSTER
May they enjoy every blessing in their married life

together
Funerals
1st October John MORGAN
19th October Walter CHILDS

Rest eternal grant unto them O Lord and let light
perpetual shine on them

Jumble Sale Sat 31st Oct. in aid of next year’s
flower festival. Village Hall 10.30-11.30am
Christmas Fair Sat 28th November in Church.
Come and shop or chat over tea. Doors open 2pm.
All welcome

Church Floodlighting

5th Oct. In memory of Harry Fiddes on his birthday

10th Oct. Wedding anniversary of Ellen and Charlie Rawbone
11th Oct. In memory of Tom Blount’s birthday & for Sam
Dawson’s 3rd birthday

16th Oct. For John Berry’s birthday from Diana

17th Oct. In memory of Eliza Merchant from all her family
20th Oct. Anniversary of the birthday of the late John Reed
22nd Oct. For the 90th birthday of Frank Herlihy

22nd Oc. In loving memory of Daisy Brown on her birthday
25th Oct. 10th anniversary of Braunston Marina Ltd.

31st Oct. Birthday of Ross Spriggs from Christine

1st November ALL SAINTS’ DAY

2nd November ALL SOULS’ DAY

(Lighting request forms at back of Church.)

Calling All Children! Why not join the
FISHERS (formerly Sunday School). Sundays
10.30am for one hour. Hear the stories of Jesus,
do some colouring or crafts. Ask your Mum or
Dad to speak to David Coleman, the Church
Youth Officer on 891096

6.00 pm Deanery Advent Carol Service
at Holy Cross, Daventry
Holy Matrimony Parish Priest : Revd. James Watson 890235 (Rest Day - Tuesdays)

Churchwardens: John Caunt 890776 and Trevor Minett 890908

Vicar’s Letter
Dear All,

First of a big thank you to all those who have become
FRIENDS OF ALL SAINTS’ CHURCH. The total so far is
95 and so hopefully we will be able to break the 100
barrier in time for ALL SAINTS’ DAY, when the draw will
take place following Evensong. Those who returned their
form in time will shortly be receiving their selected bar of

soap.

On a more sombre note, | am sad to say that the church
has been the object of unwanted attention. The newly
installed Bookstall was recently damaged in an attempt to
remove what little money it contained. It seems a shame
that people should wish to spoil such a piece of
craftsmanship for the sake of a few pennies. May | ask
you, as a member of the village, to keep your eyes open
and to alert the police, or call me at the Rectory (890235),
if you see anything suspicious. It would be a great loss to
everyone if we had to resort to locking the church during
the day.

Finally, our annual service for the Commemoration of the
Faithful Departed is on ALL SOULS'’ DAY, 2nd November,
which falls on Monday this year. This short service begins
at 7.30 pm and if you would like a relative or friend,
whether recently departed or long ago, to be remembered
in the prayers, then please put their name on the list at the
back of church.

Yours sincerely,

Rev. James Watson

NEW TEAM RECTOR APPOINTED.
Rev. Owen Page of St. Augustine’s,
Northampton will come to

Holy Cross, Daventry in the New Year
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Friendly Club  November Meetings

9th Nov. Rosemary Leonard, a singer, will entertain

us with songs from the shows.

23rd Nov. Clive Cooper will tell us some
“Anecdotes from America”

Needed urgently'
¢} Someone to deliver 64 copies of the
BVN in Archer Ave & Cross Lane. A
= nice walk once a month! Phone Owen
2o Davies 890076 for details please.

Village Improvement Scheme -Public Meeting
Tuesday 8th December at 7.30pm
in the SCHOOL Hall.

Daventry District Council will present revised plans
arising out of the questionaire and earlier meeting.

: drawmgs

Braunston Village Gardens Association
AGM - Wednesday 2nd December
at 8.00pm in the Old Library at the %
Village Hall.
Everyone welcome!

The deadline for entries was 30th October but late
entries may be accepted. Send at once to the address

on the form.

Braunston Twinning Association

Next meeting:
Wednesday 18th November at 8.00pm

in the Old Library at the Village Hall
Next year’s trip to Quincy Voisins will take place
over the Bank Holiday weekend at the end of May.
Before then.....

Make a note to come and enjoy yourselves at a
Barn Dance on Saturday 6th March 1999

hetp://www . braunston.net

Braunston now has its own web site. It is
linked to the county’s information service
‘Genie’ available to everyone in libraries
and to all internet users. It gives village
news, parish council minutes,contacts for
clubs, etc. If you want to get your news
posted send an E-mail to the site or phone
Peter Andrews 891719,

seascapes

buﬂdmgs,

ONLEY For many years children from Onley,
attending Braunston School, have taken home copies of
the BVN. A recent survey showed little demand and in
the interest of cost control the practice has now been
discontinued but copies will be sent to anyone who
requested one

Braunston WEA Evening Class
The next session commences Thursday 14th January
1999 at 7.45pm in the School and will be about:

Canals & Inland Waterways

« The family of the late Vera Johnson wish to thank all those who made a donation to the British
Heart Foundation in her memory. £341.22 has been sent to the B.H.F.
« To two people who have delivered the BVN for many years; Mrs Brinkman in Archer Avenue

& Cross Lane and Mrs Jane Benson in Mill Close and surrounds.

« For an anonymous gift of £2 to printing costs. Your donations are vital to us!

Materlal for the combined December/January issue to the Post Office by 23rd November please




